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SPCS Families,

Thank you for joining us at Carrabba's on Thursday Night.  It was nice to see so many smiling faces
and spend time with our SPCS family outside of campus.  

I want to remind you that we are now enrolling for the 2021-2022 school year and I encourage you
to take advantage of the discounted re-enrollment fee that ends February  15th.  We are blessed to
have already received a significant number of new student applications across the grade levels and
those parents will begin reserving enrollment spots on February 16th.  Please guarantee your
student's seat by completing your enrollment today!

"Let us not become weary in doing good, for at the proper time we will reap a harvest if we do not
give up." Galatians 6:9

Have a great weekend!

Bobby Hunter

CLICK HERE 
to re-enroll 

and SAVE $100

https://spcs-fl.client.renweb.com/pwr/


SPCS Family Spirit Night

Students honored Martin Luther King Jr. and all that he represents this week
with discussions, projects, and activities. 

Celebrating Martin Luther King Jr.

We appreciate everyone that
came to support SPCS and enjoy

some fellowship at Carrabba's this
week.  We had a fun time and

delicious food!  

The time is always right to do what is right.


